
Notice of meetings for Wednesday 13 March
The Town of Port Hedland would like to advise the
community of the following meetings which will be held on
Wednesday 13 March 2013:

1. Audit and Finance Committee Meeting @ Council
Chambers, from 1.30pm

2. Special Council Meeting @ Council Chambers,
5.30pm to 6.30pm, to consider the following items:

Airport hotel
Tender 12/09 Design and Construction of
South Hedland Bowls and Tennis Club
Redevelopment
Fees and Charges
Compliance Audit Return
Appointment of Airport Redevelopment
Program Director

The agenda for the meetings will be available for download
from the Town of Port Hedland's website next week.
All Town of Port Hedland meetings are open to the public and
community members of all abilities are welcome to attend.

Name Port Hedland's new business precinct
The Town of Port Hedland is
preparing to market and sell a
number of lots for
commercial/retail/showroom
purposes, in the area known as
'Precinct 3', adjacent to the Port
Hedland International Airport.
As part of this process, the
community are invited to submit

  Latest Media Releases

 Name Port Hedland's new business
precinct Read More

 Increased mosquito minimisation activity
to assist in controlling mosquito numbers
Read More

 Draft trails master plan open for
community feedback Read More

 Help design the next chapter in Port
Hedland's history Read More

 Nurturing future rock stars at Port
Hedland's multi-million dollar youth zone
Read More

Mayor Howlett's and Council's
Calendar Online
See Details of Mayor Kelly Howlett's
calendar and Councillor's Moving Calendar
online for the week ahead. If you (or your
organisation, business or community group)
would like to make an appointment to meet
with Mayor Howlett, please email or call the
Executive Assistant on 9158 9313. 

Community News

Easter Outdoor Movie Night - Sunday 10
March

 Get into the spirit of Easter with the
Department of Housing's South Hedland
New Living Project's Easter Outdoor Movie
Night this Sunday, featuring the popular kids

http://www.porthedland.wa.gov.au/our-council-council-and-committees.aspx
http://www.porthedland.wa.gov.au/NewsfromTownofPortHedland/mediareleases
http://www.porthedland.wa.gov.au/News/Details.aspx?NewsID=173
http://www.porthedland.wa.gov.au/News/Details.aspx?NewsID=172
http://www.porthedland.wa.gov.au/News/Details.aspx?NewsID=171
http://www.porthedland.wa.gov.au/News/Details.aspx?NewsID=170
http://www.porthedland.wa.gov.au/News/Details.aspx?NewsID=169
http://www.porthedland.wa.gov.au/our-council-town-of-port-hedland-council.aspx
mailto:ea@porthedland.wa.gov.au?


a name for the new business precinct, which will provide residents with additional
commercial, retail and lifestyle options.
All names submitted will be assessed by a judging panel selected by the Town of Port
Hedland, with the final selection presented to Council at the Ordinary Council Meeting on
Wednesday 27 March for adoption.
Submissions need to meet the following requirements:

Reflects the strategic location of the precinct between the Port and South Hedland
Town Centres, and the Port Hedland International Airport, which will also be the base
for an international freight hub
Considers the future use and development (such as commercial, showroom, industrial
and retail uses)
Considers resource industry accommodation, usage and community integration

Please email all submissions to Director Community Development Gordon MacMile by
Friday 22 March; or send via mail to PO Box 41, Port Hedland, 6721.

Community Information Night - Delivery of the
Strategic Community Plan and what it means for
your

Learn
more
about
the
Town
of Port

Hedland's Integrated Planning and Reporting Framework, Long Term Financial Plan and the
impact on key Council priorities for the next 10 years.
Join the Town's Councillors and Executive for an information forum, where representatives
will explain the history of the Integrated Planning and Reporting Framework, and how it will
affect the delivery of the Strategic Community Plan, Council's key priorities and the
community's initiatives over the next 10 years.
An information paper, providing more details on this topic will be available for download on
Monday 11 March from the Town's website; and hard copies can be collected at the following
Town offices and facilities:

Civic Centre, McGregor Street, Port Hedland
South Hedland Library, Leake Street, South Hedland
Port Hedland Library, Dempster Street, Cooke Point
JD Hardie Youth Zone, Cottier Driv,e South Hedland
Wanangkura Stadium, Hamilton Road, South Hedland

There will be two community information nights, on the following dates and venues:

Tuesday 12 March @ JD Hardie Youth Zone conference room, from 6pm to 7pm
Wednesday 13 March @ Council Chambers (upper level Civic Centre), from 6.30pm
to 7.30pm

Please RSVP your attendance to Executive Assistant - Community Development
Caroline Everitt by 12pm, Tuesday 12 March.
Copies of the Town of Port Hedland's Strategic Community Plan 2012-2022 are available for
download from the Town's website.

Old Port Hedland Cemetery Upgrade Project Design
Workshop - Thursday 14 March

The Old Port Hedland Cemetery
is progressing to the next stage,

movie 'Hop'! Commencing at 5.30pm, there
will be plenty of fun kids Easter activities
and giveaways, bouncy castles, food stalls
and live music. Movie screening will
commence at 6.30pm. For more information
please email event co-ordinator Erin Stewart
or call 0450 155 907.

Make Hedland Home BBQ - Wednesday 13
March

 If you are new to town, or simply want to
meet new people and expand your
networks, come down to the Dalgety House
Museum (corner Anderson and Wedge
Street, Port Hedland) from 6pm to 8pm.
There will be representatives from a range of
businesses and community organisations to
provide information on living in Port
Hedland. Please RSVP to the Hedland Well
Women's Centre for catering purposes.

Hedland Young Professionals 2013 Launch
Event - Friday 15 March

 The Hedland Young Professionals will be
holding their first event for 2013 on Friday
15 March and community members of all
ages and professions are invited to attend!
The event will be held at Banger's Bungalow
from 7pm to 9.30pm, and the evening will
feature live entertainment from Hawk, and
prizes for the Best Dressed Pilbara Prince
and Princess. Refreshments will be available
on a donation basis (non-alcoholic
refreshments are free) and complimentary
light finger food will be provided. Tickets are
$20 per person and can be purchased by
emailing the Young Professionals, or calling
Nur on 9158 9355 or Shannon on 0428 988
102.

Other News
Ambition is not a dirty word

The Importance of Being Earnest, live

across regional WA

Police hunt hotel robbery trio

Pilbara building frenzy
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and the Town of Port Hedland is
holding a design workshop
which is open to all members of
the community.
The Town will be joined by
project consultants, who will
present and discuss the draft
designs and will be seeking
input from the community.
The workshop will be held next
Thursday, 14 March, at

Cemetery Beach Park on Sutherland Street, Port Hedland from 5.30pm to 7pm. Everyone
who attends will be treated to a complimentary sausage sizzle and refreshments.
For more information on the project, please email the Town's Community Development
Officer Mark Davis or call 9158 9687.

Port Hedland to welcome thousands of visitors in
next fortnight

Luxury Cruise Liners the
Voyager of the Seas and the
Radiance of the Seas will both
dock at the Port Hedland port on
Tuesday 12 and Tuesday 19
March, bringing with them
thousands of visitors to our
shores.
The Port Hedland Visitor Centre,
now under the management of
FORM - who also run the
Courthouse Gallery, has been
busy putting together a range of

activities for visitors and locals alike, showcasing the uniqueness of our Town. 
Stroll through the West End with community markets, enjoy multicultural fare from food stalls,
engage with local Indigenous artists as they paint and tell their stories, explore the art gallery
and local museum or delve into Hedland's history through a local historical bus tour. 
The Tuesday 12 arch visit bringing 5000 passengers and the Tuesday 19 March visit bringing
3000, will be the last Cruise Ship Market Days until  October- so don't miss an opportunity to
come down and experience the West End come alive for a day.
For more information, please call the Port Hedland Visitor's Centre on 9173 1711.

Reminder: Markets and Melodies tomorrow night!
Don't forget to head down to the
South Hedland Town Square
(adjacent to South Hedland
Shopping Centre) tomorrow
between 4pm and 7pm for Markets
and Melodies! There will be a
number of stalls selling local crafts,
food and products, as well as
information stalls from community
groups and organisations.
Headlining this month's event is
rising Australian musician Eli
Wolfe, who will be in Port Hedland
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as part of his tour to promote his new EP 'Perfect Moment'. Eli will be performing from
5.30pm, so head in early and save a spot for what is guaranteed to be a stellar performance.
Markets and Melodies is a drug and alcohol free event, so no BYO. The event is
proudly supported by the Town of Port Hedland, BHP Billiton Iron Ore and Landcorp.
For more information, please email event co-ordinator Erin Stewart or call 0450 155
907.

'Silver Linings Playbook' @ Matt Dann Cultural
Centre, next Saturday

Watch the movie that helped
Jennifer Lawrence win her 'Best
Actress' Oscar right here at the
Matt Dann Cultural Centre!
'Silver Linings Playbook' is
based on the best selling novel
of the same name by Matthew
Quick, and stars Jennifer
Lawrence, Bradley Cooper,
Robert De Niro and Australia's
own Jackie Weaver.
Tickets to the movie are on sale
now and can be purchased

online or by calling the Matt Dann Cultural Centre Box Office on 9158 9368, Monday to
Friday from 12pm to 2pm and 4pm to 5pm. The movie will show on Saturday 16 March, with
doors opening at 6.30pm for a 7.30pm start.
The movie follows the dynamic relationship between Pat Solitano (Bradley Cooper) and
Tiffany Maxwell (Jennifer Lawrence) as they both help each other overcome their problems.
As their relationship grows, Pat, his father and Tiffany, begin to discover the meaning of their
relationships and the impact it has on their lives.
'Silver Linings Playbook' is touching tale of human relationships and about finding the silver
lining in life. 

View Minutes of past Council Meetings . Ordinary Council Meetings are held on the fourth Wednesday of the month. These Meetings are open
meetings and people of all abilities are welcome to attend. The most recent Agenda for the next Meeting, together with Council's procedures for
Questions from Members of the Public and associated Form are available here. 

See regular updates of the Pilbara Underground Power Project . Visit the Horizon Power Website 

 Check out the latest fitness program and events on the Port Hedland Leisure website.

Stay up-to-date on upcoming residential, commercial and industrial land releases throughout the Town of Port Hedland. Visit the LandCorp
Website 

Visit the Pilbara Cities website to learn about the latest developments in the Pilbara.

Report Pot Holes Online or call the Town's Engineering Officer on 9158 9700.

 Report Faulty Street Lights online 

Subscribe to the Matt Dann Centre's E-Newsletter

McGregor Street, Port Hedland WA 6721 risus mollis molestie. 
Design by FreeMailTemplates.com

mailto:erinstewart@live.com.au?subject=Markets and Melodies
http://www.mattdann.com/
http://www.porthedland.wa.gov.au/documents/?categoryId=10
http://www.porthedland.wa.gov.au/our-council-council-and-committees.aspx
http://www.horizonpower.com.au/pupp.html
http://www.porthedlandleisure.com.au/
http://www.landcorp.com.au/Search-Result/?page=1&tmid=15&rid=20&tid=Port-Hedland
http://www.landcorp.com.au/Search-Result/?page=1&tmid=15&rid=20&tid=Port-Hedland
http://pilbaracities.com/index.php
mailto:seao@porthedland.wa.gov.au
http://www.horizonpower.com.au/faults/report_fault.html
mailto:eao@porthedland.wa.gov.au
http://freemailtemplates.com/

	Local Disk
	C:\Users\richardlindon\Documents\port hedland newsletters\march8.html


